
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am pleased to be able to offer you some more information with regards to the upcoming year 11 residential from 

17th October to 21st October. 

Flights 

Outbound:  ZH9155   MO17 OCT depart 1145 arrive 1600           

Return:   ZH9156   FR21 OCT depart 1650 arrive 2045 

Flights depart and arrive at Terminal 3 of Beijing Capital International Airport. 

Pick-up/drop off buses 

Monday 17th October:  Pupils will take their normal school bus to BSB Shunyi. We will then depart from 

school at approximately 08.45. 

Friday 21st October:   Bus A will return to BSB Shunyi at approximately 22.00 

Bus B will return to Wangjing Holiday Inn stop at approximately 22.15, and then BSB 

Sanlitun at approximately 22.30.  

Please ensure an adult is present to collect your child from BSB Shunyi as there will not be a bus to return them to 

their compounds. The school requests that you do not pick your child up from the train station as this can delay the 

whole group. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

A detailed itinerary and packing list will be given to pupils tomorrow morning, but will also be available to download 

in the next day or two from this link. You can also view daily updates and pictures from the trip once we leave Beijing 

from the same webpage.  

Lastly, I would like to invite you to the residential information evening which is now taking place on Tuesday 11th 

October. As well as Mr Carlisle and I, a representative from Insight Adventures will be on hand to answer any 

questions you may have in the lead up to the trip. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me should you 

require any more information. 

Kind regards  

 

Owen Cobley 

Head of Year 11 

http://www.nordangliaeducation.com/our-schools/beijing/shunyi/news-and-insights/news-info-and-events/residentials-update

